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Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

End of term arrangements and key dates 
 

As the academic year slowly draws to a close I wanted to remind you all of the following key dates. 
 

 Friday 19th July:  This is the last day of term and the last day of the academic year.  As in previous years 

there will be an early closure, with the school finishing at 1.30pm 

 Thursday 15th August: A Level and Year 12 BTEC results day:  The school will be open between 9.00 – 12.00 

for students to collect their results 

 Thursday 22nd August: GCSE results day:  The school will be open between 9.00 – 12.00 for students to 

collect their results and for Sixth Form enrolment 

 Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September:  These are staff INSET days and the school will be closed to all 

students 

 Wednesday 4th September:  The school will be open for the return of students from Year 7, 8, 9 and 13 

 Thursday 5th September: The school will be open for all students and include the return of students in Year 

10, 11 and 12 

 Wednesday 18th September: Coffee and Prayers morning 9.15 – 10.15 
 

Please also be reminded that students are expected to arrive in September in full winter uniform; Blazer with 

school crest, white shirt, school tie, black school crested jumper (optional), black school trousers (boys/ girls) 

no stretchy, skinny fit, crop or jean style trousers allowed, black school skirt with crest (girls), and black 

school shoes.  Our uniform guide can be found on our website here.  Sixth Form students should follow the 

Sixth Form dress code.   
 

Our new look, summer issue of More News is now available for you to view online and you can do so here. 
 

I would like to thank all parents and guardians for their continued support for the school.  As a community 

we have made enormous progress this year and the school is going from strength to strength. 
 

I wish all of you a lovely, peaceful and restful summer. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Martin Bonner 

Head Teacher  

http://www.st-thomasmore.org.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=248
http://www.st-thomasmore.org.uk/page/?title=Dress+Code&pid=269
http://www.st-thomasmore.org.uk/page/?title=School+Newsletters&pid=6

